
ST. JOHN’S PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

TUESDAY AUGUST 24, 2021 

 

Present:  Vince Kirby, Brenda Thiessen, Tom Manhart, Pauline Pesek, Pat Costello, Jim 

Mangimeli, John Leise, Jenny Boothe, Tom Oehler and Quentin Bliss 

 

Excused:  Fr. Gnirk, Rachael Urban, and Connie Wees 

 

Opening Prayer 

 

The minutes of May 25, 2021 were accepted. 

 

Welcome back and welcome to the two new council members, Tom Oehler and Quentin Bliss. 

 

October 7
th

, Archdiocesan Pastoral Council will be an online zoom meeting. Father has requested 

the Parish Pastoral Council members attend and Deacon Tom will send out that link.  

 

Connie Wees was not able to make the meeting, thus discussion about Devine Renovation will 

continue into September. 

 

Deacon Tom gave a short presentation on subsidiarity and solidarity 

 

Father Gnirk was unable to attend the meeting, so there was no pastor’s report 

 

The meeting adjourned with prayer. 

 

Next meeting is September 28, 2021 at 7 PM. 

 

 


